
Dear Representative, 
 
I am a Native Oregonian, a Parent of two children and I am Opposing House Bill 3063 , which would remove 
all nonmedical vaccine exemptions in Oregon!  
 
I do not feel the government should have the power or right to mandate vaccinations. Each person and parent should 
have the freedom to decide what is best for their own body and that of their children with their own conscious. 
 
Please Vote NO on House bill 3063. 
 

 
 
 

--  

All The Best, 

T Jade Hawks 

CEO, WiseLifeNaturals Inc. 

wiselifenaturals.com  

 

(716) 575 - 5557 

(888) 411 - 0116 
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